

August 10, 2023

Leigh Anne Burtchaell Metropolitan Nashville Fire Dept. 63 Hermitage Ave. Nashville, TN 37210

Re: ATV Donation to the MNFD

Dear Leigh Anne:

Music City, Inc., the charitable foundation of the Nashville Convention & Visitors Corp., wishes to donate to the Metro Nashville Fire Department a new Polaris ATV equipped with a medical bed to transport injured individuals. We appreciate everything that your department does to support the NCVC, and the Nashville community in general, and would like to provide this vehicle to assist you in carrying out your mission every day. We are providing the following information to facilitate this transaction. Please let us know if there is any additional information that you need.

Name of Donor:

Music City, Inc.

Date of Donation:

August 31, 2023

Estimated Value:

\$32,800

Description:

2023 Polaris ATV - Model R23RSU99AK

VIN:

l: 4XARSU996P8069966

Thank you again for all that you do for our city.

Very truly yours,

Deana Ivey

President/CEO

Organization Information

a. The legal name of the entity;

Music City Inc.

b. The names of any officers of the organization;

Deana Ivey, President/CEO Jeff Mefford, CFO

c. A description of the organization and its mission; and

Music City Inc. is the charitable foundation of the Nashville Convention & Visitors Corp. Mission: To maximize the economic contribution of the convention and hospitality industries to the total community by marketing and developing Nashville as a premier domestic and international destination.

d. The organization's website, if applicable.

www.visitmusiccity.com